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RESPONSE TO THE REVIEWERS AND THE EDITOR  

Hoyuela C. Five-years outcomes of laparoscopic sleeve gastrectomy as a primary procedure for morbid 
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(Manuscript ID #WJGS 29944) 

 

 

Dear Editor: 

Thank you for the review of our original manuscript (# WJGS 29944) and for the opportunity to resubmit it to 

the World Journal of Gastrointestinal Surgery. 

Following your suggestions and comments from the reviewers, the manuscript was revised including these 

modifications: 

1. English language has been revised and edited by a professional team (American Journal Experts) 

2. The format of the manuscript has been adapted using the “Format of Prospective study” provided by the 

Journal 

3. All changes are highlighted using the “Track Changes tool” (Microsoft Word text processor). 

 

 

 

Once again, thank you very much. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Carlos Hoyuela 

Hospital Platón Barcelona 

 

 

 


